Smith College - Italian Placement Exam (2023-24)
MUST BE COMPLETED BY 5:00PM on Monday, August 21, 2023
 
The Department of Italian Studies offers an online placement examination to test students’ proficiency in understanding spoken Italian as well as in reading and writing.
Only students who have taken at least ONE YEAR of Italian should take this exam.  If you took less than a year, your best option is to enroll in our ITL 111 (Accelerated Elementary Italian).  
Even if you have taken the Italian AP test, we need you to take our placement test, as it will help the department to advise students about course selection.
This 60-minute test is designed to place students at all levels. This means that we don't expect all of you to be able to complete each exercise in the allotted time. You can take all four parts together, or one at a time, but once you start a section you must finish it in the allotted time (clearly indicated for each section).
Remember that this test is not graded and is not part of your record! It is for diagnostic purposes only. This placement test must represent your own work and must be taken in accordance with Smith College’s Academic Honor Code. You may not use dictionaries, textbooks, or any other resources to aid you during the exam. Each student may take the exam only once.
Both you and your Liberal Arts Adviser will receive the results before your Individual Advising Session. 
If you have questions or doubts, contact our Italian Language Coordinator: Maria Succi Hempstead msuccihe@smith.edu
 
INSTRUCTIONS
Click on the link to go to the Italian placement test:  
https://moodle.smith.edu/course/view.php?id=25641
You can log in into Moodle using your Smith ID and password. Follow that link and then click on the "Enroll me" button near the bottom of the screen to enroll in the course.  
Read all instructions carefully. Remember to SUBMIT every section when you are done. 
GRAZIE!
